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RECOMMENDATION 
 
Appoint a current member of the Mountain View City Council (or another 
representative) to the Los Altos School District Site Advisory Task Force. 
 
BACKGROUND AND ANALYSIS 
 
At its meeting of January 16, 2018, the City Council approved various actions related to 
the development of a new school and open space in the San Antonio Precise Plan area 
for the Los Altos School District.  As part of its action, the City Council expressed a 
preference that the school at this site be open to north of El Camino Real students and 
that the School District present a transparent public process to be used in determining 
the service area of the school and the City’s role prior to executing the funding 
agreement and master agreement for maintenance of fields.  The City Council also 
requested that the school district include a City representative on the task force that will 
be created as part of their public process. 
 
At its meeting of February 12, 2018, the Los Altos School District Board of Trustees 
approved formation of a Site Advisory Task Force comprised of stakeholders of the Los 
Altos School District and City of Mountain View communities.  This group is tasked to 
come together to understand and analyze various issues and factors that must be 
considered to determine how the School District can best use the 10th site. 
 
Attached is a letter received from Jeffrey Baier, Los Altos School District 
Superintendent, that includes a copy of the Los Altos School District Site Advisory Task 
Force proposal.  Section II.A. identifies the various stakeholders to be appointed, 
including one (1) current member of the Mountain View City Council (or appointee).  
The Los Altos School District is in the process of establishing the Site Advisory Task 
Force and is requesting the name of the City Council’s representative. 
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As noted on January 16, staff will return with more information on the LASD outreach 
process concurrent with consideration of a funding agreement for Parkland Fees. 
  
FISCAL IMPACT—None. 
 
ALTERNATIVE 
 
1. Do not appoint a representative to the Task Force. 
 
2. Provide other direction. 
 
PUBLIC NOTICING—Agenda posting and copy to the LASD, Greater San Antonio 
Community Association, and Crossings HOA. 
 
 
Prepared by: 
 
Wanda Wong 
Interim City Clerk 

  Approved by: 
 
Daniel H. Rich 
City Manager 
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Attachment: 1. Correspondence from Los Altos School District Superintendent and 

Site Advisory Task Force Proposal 


